
During our visit to the garden, we had the chance to speak with Ashley. Although we didn’t  collect 
data specific to our implementation plan, the conversation we had gave us a new perspective. 
Ashley asked us questions about how we envision our implementation and how visitors might 
experience it. While we have a general idea of what our product will look like, we hadn’t considered 
how it would appear from a visitor's perspective when entering the garden. I think our meeting with 
Ashley helped us start thinking in that direction. Additionally, she gave us a mini tour of the garden, 
sharing some background on a few plants. This information might prove useful for our project in the 
future. 

 


